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                     MEDIA RELEASE 
        Public Toilet Refurbishment Horseshoe Bay, Port Elliot 

7 March 2023 

 
 

The public amenities located behind The Port Elliot Bowling Club at Horseshoe Bay 

are receiving an upgrade.  

Horseshoe Bay is covered by a local heritage overlay and in alignment with 

community sentiment, the facility is suitable to undergo refurbishment with current 

facilities rather than full replacement.   

Refurbishment works of the public toilets will commence after the public school 

holidays in April 2023 with anticipated completion in June 2023. Temporary exclusion 

zones during the works will maintain pedestrian flow, ensure public safety, and secure 

the work site. 

Design elements will include environmentally sustainable systems and infrastructure 

including energy efficient appliances and water saving products. 

Essential elements of this project include external painting of walls and exposed 

trusses, roof and gutter replacement, lighting upgrade, path upgrades, and internal 

refurbishment of fittings and tiles including appliance upgrade.  

Total project budget of $280K will be funded by Alexandrina Council. 

“It’s great to see these toilets that have been part of the Horseshoe Bay landscape 

can be upgraded and refurbished to meet environmental and accessibility standards.”    

During the works period, visitors to Horseshoe Bay won’t be without facilities. The 

public toilets on Commodore Reserve are open.  
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Project updates can be found at www.alexandrina.sa.gov.au/projectupdates  

 

Quotes can be attributed to Nigel Morris, Chief Executive Officer. 

 

 

 

 

For enquires regarding the publication of this article contact; 

Tash Hunt  

Phone: 8555 7000 / 0458 869 232 

Email: communications@alexandrina.sa.gov.au 

 


